
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lynn Dixon [mailto:mailynndixon@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 2:28 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo river watershed 
 
 
I support a permanent prohibition on confined animal operations and concentrated animal feeding 
operations in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
Lynn Dixon 
1416 riviera Cove 
Heber Springs, AR 72543 
Sent from my iPad 
 


